NASA’s response letter, when inquiring of interest in attaining artifacts for continuing space
education for Schools and Universities...after Atlanta lost its bid for Space Shuttle Atlantis.

Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Office of the Administrator
Washington, DC 20546-0001

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Headquarters
Washington, DC 20546-0001

June 13, 2011

Logistics Management Division

Terry Hester
CEO/Founder of IDW
P.O. Box 63

Houston, TX 77001

Dear Mg Hester,
Thank you for your interest in the new homes for the Space Shuttle Orbiters after their
retirement. We believe the selected museums will ensure that the Orbiters are displayed in a
manner that offers the best value to the public.

We hope your future travel plans include visits to one or more of the selected locations:
Atlantis at the Kennedy Space Center Visitor Complex in Florida; Discovery at the
Smithsonian’s National Air and Space Museum Steven F. Udvar-Hazy Center in Virginia;
Endeavour at the California Science Center in California; and Enterprise at the Intrepid Sea,
Air & Space Museum in New York. These facilities have a noteworthy legacy of preserving
space artifacts and for providing outstanding access to U.S. and international visitors. The
selected museums will also ensure that the Orbiters are maintained in excellent condition for
the education and inspiration of future generations of Americans.

Please visit http://www.nasa.gov/topics/shuttle station/features/shuttle map.html for
information on these museums and their plans for displaying the Orbiters. NASA is also
offering shuttle heat shield tiles to schools and universities that want to share technology and
a piece of space history with their students. Schools can request a tile at
http://gsaxcess.gov/INASAWel.htm.

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts.

NASA Transition Team

Official Business
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Terry Hester, CEO
Founder of IDW
P.O. Box 63
Houston, TX 77001




“THE DREAM”

“Atlanta has a great significance, and it is a great joy for me to be with
you today, the citizens of Atlanta... Visionaries such as Mahatma Gandhi
and the Rev. Martin Luther King Jr. have shown us that successful
changes can be brought about non-violently.

| believe that at the basic human level, most of us wish to be
peaceful.”.... His Holiness, The Dalai Lama

“BECOME REALITIES”
The Future

Global Peace Museum (ATL)
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